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-----Original Message-----
From: ROTONDO 
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To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Proposal for 4-Way Stop Sign at Treelawn Blvd/Islington Avenue/Bell Court

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

To Mr. Mayor and Members of Council:

We would like to add our support for a 4-way stop sign to be implemented at the above-noted intersection in
Kleinburg.

As the traffic increases through the village, north to Hwy. 27, we have seen speeding vehicles increase as well,
creating a very unsafe intersection.  Hopefully a 4-way stop sign will help to slow down the traffic.

Also, it has become dangerous for a pedestrian to cross the street to get over to the bus stop.

This intersection also serves a great number of residents in the Treelawn Blvd. subdivision, along with service
vehicles, delivery vehicles, etc.  We definitely need more control over this busy section of Islington.  As traffic
continues to increase in Kleinburg,  more controls are needed for increased safety on our roadways.

Thank you for your consideration to our request.

Yours truly,
Donna and Joe Rotondo

Treelawn Blvd.
Kleinburg, Ontario
L0J 1C0
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